
From: Stephen Richards <Stephen.Richards@local.gov.uk>
Date: Monday, 03 Sep 2018, 2:36 pm
Subject: LGA NATIONAL CENSUS OF LOCAL AUTHORITY COUNCILLORS 2018

Dear Colleague,
 
You may be aware that the LGA has conducted a national census of councillors for some 
years, most recently in 2013.
 
This email, which is for information only, is to let you know that we are currently running 
the census again to update our information.
 
Councillors are being emailed directly so we are not asking you to circulate questionnaires 
as we have in the past.
 
You can find a pdf version of the questionnaire here http://e-sd.org/zhg4m/.
 
The LGA will be publishing a survey report in early 2019. You can find 2013 data here 
https://www.local.gov.uk/national-census-local-authority-councillors-2013 
 
If you have any questions, please contact stephen.richards@local.gov.uk.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Stephen Richards
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